————— Original Message-----

From: Clausius, Joe

Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 2:26 PM

To: Martin, Al

Subject: 2501 East Springs Drive - Goben Auto Sales Facility

Al,

I drove over yesterday afternoon after we talked and studied this site for a
long time. The midpoint decorative stone wall on East Springs Drive now has a
stone cap installed on top. The cap finishes the wall off and looks much better.
I inspected the site again this afternoon and am now satisfied with the
appearance, provided that the landscaping proposed in the plan submitted to UD
materializes..

I don't have any problem with UD granting final approval for this project.
Thanks for your help and please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Joe Clausius

District 17 Alder
608-244-5066



